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MGC Welcomes New Commissioner 

 

RIVERSIDE, Missouri - The Missouri Gaming Commission welcomes new 

Commissioner Larry Plunkett Sr. of Greenville. Plunkett, 58, is a 

retired Missouri State Highway Patrolman, and a former Wayne County 

Sheriff. He is President of MPS Inc., which conducts polygraph 

examinations. 

 

MGC Executive Director Gene McNary says “I commend Governor Blunt’s 

appointment. Mr. Plunkett brings considerable law enforcement 

experience, and represents a part of Missouri not currently 

represented on the Commission.” McNary adds “Mr.Plunkett will be 

quick to learn the importance of the gaming industry, and its 

extensive tax benefits which support Early Childhood and other 

programs.”  

 

Larry Plunkett Sr. will fill the unexpired term of Commissioner Floyd 

Bartch who resigned in July of 2006. One vacancy remains on the five 

member commission.  

 

Plunkett’s term will expire in May of 2007.  
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